

Bugbrooke, Northampton NN7 3QG
T: 01604 833900 F: 01604 833906
csoffice@campion.northants.sch.uk
www.campion.northants.sch.uk



24th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Ordering Yearbooks and Hoodies, Sixth Form Induction Information

The deadline for ordering the Yearbook is 29th June 2020.

How to order your Yearbook - Deadline 29th June 2020

If you would like a copy of the Yearbook, you can order it at https://www.gradfinale.co.uk/basket. Yearbooks are £20.00 each.

Due to Covid-19 we will not be able to deliver the Yearbooks to the school, all the Yearbooks will be delivered to individual addresses. Please make sure you add postage and fill in your delivery address when placing your order.

Hoodies

Hoodies are still available to order through the school Parent Pay. The deadline for these is 3rd July 2020. The Hoodies will be available to collect on Exam Results day.

Registering and phone calls

Students are still expected to register in their tutor google classrooms, so please encourage your son/daughter to do so. We will continue to be making our weekly welfare check phone calls until 17th July, the call will appear as `No Caller ID` on your phone. If in the meantime, you need anything from school please email your son/daughter`s form tutor or ring the school and we will get back to you.

Sixth Form Induction Programme

As you are aware, we have been unable to go ahead with our usual face-to-face induction programme for year 11.

So that your son/daughter feels prepared, we have put together an online version of our induction programme so that they can still have a chance to experience what an A Level lesson is like in each of your preferred subjects.

Please take some time to have a look around the induction part of our website here; http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/251/sixth-form-induction-2020

Once your son/daughter has decided on the 3 or 4 subjects they are interested in - could they please email Mrs Hardacre m.hardacre@campion.northants.sch.uk with the list of subjects they wish to attend.

Teachers of your preferred subjects will then send your son/daughter an invite by the end of next week to attend a Live induction Lesson on Microsoft Teams using your son/daughter's school email. The timetable for the lessons will go out in next week's Campion Way.

At the end of each lesson, there will be a live Q and A session so students need to be sure to write down any questions they have regarding each subject. We look forward to seeing your son/daughter in our Teams lessons week commencing 6th July.

Yours sincerely

M. Langthorne Year 11 Progress Lead English/Film Teacher H. McKenna KS4 Manager





